

29 June 2018

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that the Year 6 residential has now been organised. Our Year 5 children, soon to be Year 6 children, are heading off to Herd Farm Activity Centre (in Leeds) for a weekend in October.

A residential trip will create memories for your children that will stay with them for the rest of their lives and time away from home is an invaluable part of growing up. Our work at Herd Farm will help develop children's confidence, self-awareness and support them to overcome any doubt or worries. The children will have the opportunity to take part in a wide range of activities including: archery, assault course, giant swing and night line! These activities will push them to their limits, promote endurance, develop teambuilding skills and stronger peer relationships - crucial, for the important year they have ahead of them!

We will be going from the Friday 12th October - Sunday 14th October. The cost will be £91 per pupil. If you would like your child to join us on our residential trip, please complete the form below and return it. Along with the slip, we are asking for a £20.00 deposit to secure your child's place by 16th July 2018. When you return your slip and deposit, we will provide you with a payment card, so that you can make weekly/monthly payments, spread the cost and make it manageable.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Signed:(Parent/Carer)

Yours sincerely

Miss Gundill and Mrs Swann Year 6 Team

Please return to the school office or class teacher.

Herd Farm Activity Centre - Year 6 - October 2018

I would like my child	. to	have o	a pla	ce	on the	e resi	dentid	اد
trip to Herd Farm and I enclose £20 deposit.								
					Throat	ano Ends /	_adom\	

West Yorkshire WF10 1PN
Telephone: **01977 524483**

Methley Road, Castleford